
 

 
 

 

 
 
For Immediate Release    November 3, 2021 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigating Aggravated Robbery in Porter 
On Friday, October 22, 2021, at about 12:10 PM, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
were dispatched to a report of an Aggravated Robbery at the Exxon store located at 24645 FM 1314 in 
Porter, Texas. During the investigation, it was learned three black males entered the store where one of the 
males displayed a handgun and demanded the clerk open the cash register. The clerk complied, and after 
the suspects took the money, they left the location in a dark 4-door passenger car.   

The suspects pictured below are described as young black males, possibly in their late teens or early 20’s, 
wearing all-black clothing. Two of the males were wearing gloves and a face covering, and the male in 
possession of the handgun was wearing a Nike hooded sweatshirt and his face was not covered.   

If you have any information about the suspects or this incident, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 800-392-STOP (7867) and 
refer to case #21A326783. 
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